From: Michael Bethers

To: Berger, Jennifer - FS, AK
Subject: [External Email]Anilka cabins
Date: Saturday, March 9, 2024 5:02:37 AM

[You don't often get email from mikebethers@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at

https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Permitted anilka are legal in the Tongass and should continue to be legal. My family has had such a cabin for
decades on Admiralty. Over the years two parties claimed our cabin saved their lives when they found their
anchored boat dry on the tide and when rough water prevented them from returning to Auke Bay. Keep the cabins
and provide for increased transferability. Thank you
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